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  Letter dated 18 March 2010 from the Permanent Representative  
of Iraq to the United Nations addressed to the President of the 
Security Council 
 
 

  Corrigendum 
 

Document S/2010/153 is hereby withdrawn. 

The letter from the Permanent Representative of Iraq is being circulated under the 
symbol S/2010/308. 

 


